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MAYOR ADAMS’ STATEMENT IN SUPPORT OF GOVERNOR KATHY HOCHUL’S 

PROPOSAL TO EXTEND MAYORAL CONTROL  

  
“Mayoral control will allow us to best serve our schools and support our students as we emerge 

from the pandemic. This is a top priority for my administration, and we’d like to thank Governor 

Hochul for putting our students first. We look forward to working with the legislature and all our 

partners to make our schools the safest and most supportive environments possible.” 
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